
  	 HABITATIONS LONGUE-POINTE

Installation of fences

RENOupdate
Addresses : 2530 to 2658, avenue Émile-Legrand
	 	         	  2635 to 2685, rue Lyall
	 	         	  6980, avenue Pierre-De Coubertin

As a precaution, we are going to install fences 2 metres (6 feet) from the building at 
6980, avenue Pierre-De Coubertin, during the week of October 10, 2023.

You will be able to go in and out of the building.

Please do not climb the fences, for your and your  
children’s safety.

We have to do work on the façades of the  
building at 6980, avenue Pierre-De Coubertin  
in November 2023.  
We will have more information soon.
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Thank you for your patience and cooperation!
For any questions about the work, please contact: 

CHIRAZE BORGI Agente de liaison | Liaison officer 
514 872-9224 | chiraze.borgi@omhm.qc.ca 

During the week of  
October 10, 2023, 
when weather permits

Schedule Hours

Work carried out by: Work financed by:

Contractor   
Monday to Friday,  
from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Englobe


